
VILLAGE OF MILLINGTON 
PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING A HEARING TO CONSIDER  

AN ANNEXATION AGREEMENT  
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Millington Village Board will 
conduct a public hearing on Monday, April 8, 2024 at 7:00 p.m., at the United Methodist 
Church, 200 S. Orleans Street, Millington, Illinois 60537, to consider, discuss and hear 
testimony about a proposed annexation agreement for property located at 10978 Crimmin 
Road, Newark, Kendall County, Illinois and surrounding lands consisting of 
approximately  38.34 acres in unincorporated Kendall County, Illinois, and identified by 
the following Permanent Index Numbers (PINs): 
 
04-30-400-024 
04-31-200-019 
04-30-400-018 
04-31-200-014  
04-30-400-007 
04-29-300-010 
04-30-400-019 
04-29-300-012 
04-29-300-007 
04-32-100-006 
04-30-400-012 
04-32-100-008 
04-30-400-022 
04-31-200-017 
04-30-400-025 
04-31-200-020  
  
An accurate map of the subject property proposed to be annexed to the Village and the 
form of the proposed annexation agreement are on file with the Village Clerk. 
You are further notified that the proposed Annexation Agreement may be changed, 
altered, modified, amended, or redrafted in its entirety after the public hearing. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and be heard regarding the 
annexation agreement at the time and place listed above.  Additional information about 
the proposed Annexation Agreement and the public hearing are available from the 
Village of Millington at 815.695.5358 or millington372@icloud.com. The public hearing 
may be continued from time to time without further public notice. 
 
 
 


